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Kadac Pty Ltd, following consultation with the Therapeutic Goods Administration (TGA), is 
recalling all batches of Hyland’s Baby Teething Tablets and Hyland’s Baby Nighttime 
Teething Tablets sold in retail stores to the consumer level. The U.S. Food & Drug 
Administration (FDA) has concluded that the medicines have been found to contain 
inconsistent amounts of belladonna alkaloids, a toxic substance that may differ from the 
calculated amount on the products’ labels. 
 
Exposure to belladonna may pose a serious health hazard to children. The effects of 
belladonna are unpredictable and could cause serious health problems.  
 
All batches of Hyland’s teething tablets and Hyland’s teething night tablets are recalled.  
Customers are advised that the Gel is not affected. 
 
Customers are further advised that all products, including the Gel, will be discontinued in 
Australia. 
 
Consumers who have tablets that are subject to this recall should discard the product or 
return it to the place of purchase for full refund. 
 
Consumers with questions regarding this recall can contact KADAC Customer Care by 
calling 1300 762 025 (Monday-Friday 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. AEST). 
 
Consumers should contact their physician or healthcare provider if they believe they have 
experienced any problems that may be related to taking or using these products. 
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